
I wish to lodge my strong disapproval of the Draft Local Plan.

Enfield is a borough which contains much beautiful countryside/green 
belt land and the plan would deplete it  considerably to the detriment 
of the health, well-being and other amenities that we currently enjoy 
and value.

There is a need for more housing but not on green belt  land.
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